
West Coast Baseball….
My favorite team (the Detroit Tigers) are at the end of a West
Coast road trip. After tonight’s (this morning’s) game they
will head to Kansas City. I’m curious as to the start times
used on the West Coast. In Seattle, the games started just
after 9:00 PM our time. Most of the games were over before
1:00 am. In Anaheim, the games start just after 10:00pm, and
they haven’t been over before 1:00 am.

I usually have to get up by 6:00 am, at the very latest, so
these west coast trips are usually going on past the time I
would like to be asleep (I don’t always get there, but that
was another post). Since I’m paying for Game Day Audio, I feel
like I should get my money’s worth and listen to as many games
as possible. So, yes I did stay up for all of the west coast
games (3 in Seattle and 2 so far in fair Anaheim).

As you could guess, I’m kind of tired today. I did go to “bed”
early last night, but I woke up in time for the game. But that
really doesn’t get to my initial curiosity. Why the different
start times for Seattle and Anaheim? They are in the same time
zone,  aren’t  they?  Now  the  10:00  start  is  what  I  would
consider normal (that is 7:00 in California), but the 9:00
(6:00 in Washington) is a bit odd. So, I started doing some
research, and found my memory failed me (I was missing some
sleep here). Only the Saturday game started at 9:00 our time.
That now makes sense. Saturday games could get the people
there by 6:00 local time. Not a bad idea.

Of course, now everybody knows why I was so tired on Saturday
during filming. I was up late listening to the Tigers lose
last Friday…. �

Since I answered my own question, I imagine there won’t be
many comments here…. �

https://www.tangents.org/sports/west-coast-baseball/

